
Our Ref:  137/15 

1st October 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

AS Religious Studies - Visit to Frontline Church 

As part of AS Religious Studies your son/daughter is studying the ethics of breaking the rules if 

done to help the majority (Bentham’s Act Utilitarianism).  In order to help deepen your child’s 

understanding of the concept we have arranged for a visit to Frontline Church and we will be 

staging a scene where food is stolen to feed a starving family.  

We will be taking over the tinned food and clothes that have been collected by staff and students 

for the refugee crisis as well.  Your son/daughter will be leaving school at 1.45pm and will 

return at 3.15pm.  They will also receive citizenship hours for this activity. 

Date: Friday 16th October 2015 

Time: 1.45 – 3.15pm 

Venue: Frontline Church 

Meeting point: main office at 1.45pm. 

I would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip below giving permission for your 

son/daughter to attend this activity and return to me by Friday 9th October .  If you would rather 

your son/daughter to stay in school they will need to attend a compulsory study session. 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

H. Kinloch 

Religious Studies Department 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

REPLY SLIP TO: Miss Kinloch – Utilitarianism Trip to Frontline Friday 16th October 

Student: _____________________________________________________  Form:__________________ 

I do/do not give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Year 12 Utilitarianism Trip to 

Frontline Church on Friday 16th October 2015. 

 

Signed: __________________________________________(parent/carer)  Date: __________________ 

 

 


